
Town of Bentonia 

Board Meeting 

December 6, 2022 

  

The regular meeting of the Mayor and the Board of Alderman Town of Bentonia was 

called to order at 6:00 pm by Mayor Clint Lancaster. The following members were present 

Kim Martin, Robert Demus, Steve Pigg and Colby Parks. Absent: Greg Shaffer 

 

Motion to accept the minutes and bill from November 2022 was made by Steve Pigg 

seconded by Colby Parks, motion passed with all in favor. 

 

Ron McMaster Jr addressed the mayor and board of alderman with a resolution to 

proceed with the application for ARRPA funding. Motion to adopt the resolution was made 

by Colby Parks and seconded by Kim Martin, motion passed with all in favor. 

 

Two quotes were presented for sanitary sewer work, Suncoast was selected by the board of 

alderman, motion was made by Colby Parks, seconded by Robert Demus, motion passed 

with all in favor. 

 

Mrs. Barbara Tindall address the mayor and board of alderman concerning the cleanup 

needed in town. The mayor expressed his gratitude and stated the town is in the process of 

sending out clean up letter and he welcomed her support. 

 

A motion was made by Colby Parks and seconded by Kim Martin to change software and 

go with BBI for software needs going forward. BBI $12,900. 

 

The mayor asked for any other business to come before the board, motion to adjourn was 

made by Steve Pigg, seconded by Kim Martin, motion passed with all in favor. 

 

 

 

____________________________                                      __________________________ 

Kim Tyer, Clerk                                     Clint Lancaster, Mayor 

  

  

  
 


